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Comments: Sheep Mountain Traverse- It STRONGLY advised to NOT create the SHEEP MOUNTAIN

TRAVERSE. Aside from the obvious efforts to set this land aside with protection. This trail would require people

to travel through TROUT LAKE LAND COMPANY AND LIZARDHEAD LAND COMPANY  PUD to access it. The

north trout lake road is an old railroad bed and has  NEVER met the standards for county road . As a matter of

fact we have had to to adjust the road road right of way to accommodate the existing houses that are way to

close to the road. (Please look at our plats  before making such a stupid request). Would making the galloping

goose non motorized from the parking to top of lizardhead pass not be a better solution? The north trout lake

road and the galloping goose trail are one and the same, why build a parallel trail . The disregard for community ,

and piling more recreation on trout lake which already offers MORE recreation both summer and winter than any

other community its size is a testament to Mountain clubs disregard for  a slice of heaven we all  as coloradans

enjoy . Its sad . 

 


